
 

 

 

Tuesday 18th July 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As we approach the end of the school year, we wanted to take a moment to reflect on the incredible 
journey we have shared together. As Acting Headteachers we are honoured to have been entrusted 
with this role this year and next.  

Firstly, we would like to express our deepest gratitude to all our dedicated teachers, support staff 
and parents for their unwavering commitment to our school community. Together we continue to 
create an environment where our children thrive academically, spiritually and emotionally.  

As we bid farewell to another school year, we would like to acknowledge our Year 6 children who 
are preparing to embark on their next chapter. You have been exceptional pupils and role models. 
Remember, the values instilled in you at St Hugh of Lincoln will guide you throughout your lives. You 
are always part of the St Hugh of Lincoln family.  

To all our other pupils, we look forward to welcoming you back in September for the new school 
year. We know you will be ready to embrace new challenges together.  

Finally, we would like to wish you all a safe and joyful summer, filled with relaxation, laughter and 
cherished memories.     

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton   

 

Please see below for some important information  

School opens on Wednesday 6th September at 8:45am for pupils in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. 

For children in Nursery and Reception school begins on Thursday 7th September. (Tuesday and 
Wednesday are transition days for families to visit).  

PE Kits 

If you have ordered a PE kit from school you will be able to collect your order from the 4th 
September at the office. P.E. kits can still be ordered throughout the school year. 

 

 



Summer Picnic 

Thank you for your generosity with the Summer Picnic! We are still counting as money is still coming 
through, once all sorted we will announce the total raised. A pantomime has been booked to come 
into school at Christmas.  We cannot wait!  

You may have noticed that at the Summer Fair a photographer was going around taking pictures. 
Please find the link below to view the pictures; the images are priced at £2 per digital image.  Very 
kindly she is donating 15% of any sales.    

Please find the link to the gallery plus the password below it to enter the gallery. 

https://tracyellisphotography.pixieset.com/sthughoflincolnsummerfayre/ 
Password:  b95728MGq7 
 

Building Works 

During the summer we are having extensive electrical work carried out in school. Unfortunately, due 
to this the electrics and the server will be shut down and therefore you will not be able to contact 
school. Hopefully by the end of August we will be up and running again. Sorry for the inconvenience 
this may cause. 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 


